
   
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

  
NOTICE is hereby given that the Sanger City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on 
Monday, August 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m in the Historic Church Building, 403 N 7th Street, 
Sanger, Texas.  
  
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear citizens’ opinions in favor of or in opposition to the 
City of Sanger's proposed 2023-2024 fiscal year budget. This budget will raise more total 
property taxes than last year’s budget by $2,347,558 (36%), and of that amount, $443,483 is tax 
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.  

  


